RESOLUTION ON ROUND ISLAND

Based on its vote supporting in concept a regulated subsistence walrus hunt on Round Island, the Board of Game requests the Commissioner, in consultation with the Department of Law to examine the possibility of a cooperative agreement between the State, U.S.Fish and Wildlife Service, the Eskimo Walrus Commission, and Togiak Traditional Council dealing with permitted access and a limited walrus hunt on Round Island, to be reviewed by the Board at its Fall 1993 meeting.

Gehant Strieg

Richard Burley, Chair Alaska Board of Game

Adopted: 3/31/93

Vote: 7 Favor and 0 Oppose